October 5, 2021
Dear Beechwood School Community,

My name is Suzanne Guidi, and it is with great excitement that I get
to introduce myself as the Assistant Principal of Beechwood School.
I am honored to join this extraordinary school community and
support our principal, Ms. Lim. Most importantly, I am excited to
meet all of you in person. My tenure begins on Wednesday, October
6,2021.

This year marks my 18th year as an educator. My years of experience
include having taught Kindergarten, second and third grade; all in the
city of Hawthorne. I have held roles as an Extended School Year

Principal, Community Outreach Liaison, Technology Coach, and earned the designation of

Ambassador for Common Sense Education. Most recently I served as Assistant Principal at
Pacific Drive Elementary School and as Interim Principal of Hermosa Elementary School.
Serving the Fullerton Community has been among the proudest opportunities I have been
honored with, and I can’t wait to continue serving the Beechwood Community.

I believe in the Beechwood mission where the community works together to ensure that each
student receives a rigorous and balanced educational program in a caring environment where
intercultural understanding and respect are valued. I am eager to learn about all the outstanding
work that is already being done and excited to be working under Ms. Lim’s leadership. Needless
to say, getting to know the students will be my absolute joy and priority. I will work hard to
make sure our students are safe, learning, and valued.

To the students, I cannot wait to meet you all and am looking forward to learning about Bobcat
life. To the families and the entire Beechwood Community, I am looking forward to meeting you
and working together. Please do not hesitate to contact me. I can be reached at

suzanne guidi@myfsd.org, or 714-447-2850.

Go Bobcats!

Ms. Suzanne Guidi
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